DICKINSON
STATE UNIVERSITY

April 2014

Dear Colleagues:

The Black Jew Dialogues were great to work with!

The students really enjoyed the pre-show teaser and getting to interact with Ron
and Larry. The students are still talking about the show that night. We would highly
recommend The Black-Jew Dialogues to any school that is looking for an alternative
way to discuss diversity on campus.

Their approach to the conversation is so much different than the typical diversity
lecture; with The Black-Jew Dialogues the students become engaged and really
listened to the message.

Thank you Ron and Larry!

sincerely,

Renee Baker

Dickinson State University/Dickinson, North Dakota
Campus Programming Coordinator
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